
From: PATRICIA CARLESKI
To: Barbara Babbitt; Rocco Yeargin; Christopher J. Meager; Jeff Noble; Clark DeVitis; Dave France; Richard

Brandenburg; Nichole Messner
Subject: Safety Concerns in City of Green
Date: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 1:07:10 PM

Dear Council Members,

Thank you again for hearing my safety concerns about Arlington Rd.  Do we have a
city safety director?  If so, who is it?  Does this person have the appropriate current
certifications and experience required for the position?  Is the safety director able to
act without influence or interference from the mayor or Council?  Please consider
establishing this position.

Several Council members were unaware of the delay in work on 619.  With all the
roundabout construction coming up, Council needs to be informed of progress of
these projects.  Please consider requiring a brief update on the status of these
projects be provided to Council at every meeting.  You need this information to be
responsive to constituents' concerns and will be of value to make informed decisions
on legislation.
    
I again invite anyone who is skeptical of the seriousness of the problem to come to
our allotment at 4:30 and see the situation with your own eyes.  It will only get worse
when roundabout construction begins.  

Thank you.
Pat Carleski
330 338-2120

mailto:pcarleski@sbcglobal.net
mailto:Bbabbitt@cityofgreen.org
mailto:Ryeargin@cityofgreen.org
mailto:cmeager@cityofgreen.org
mailto:jnoble@cityofgreen.org
mailto:cDeVitis@cityofgreen.org
mailto:dfrance@cityofgreen.org
mailto:rbrandenburg@cityofgreen.org
mailto:rbrandenburg@cityofgreen.org
mailto:nmessner@cityofgreen.org

